
At a time when many are out of work and are facing hardships. Landlords are not able to be paid rent that is due them. Many 
businesses have closed permanently, or had reduced income due to the shut down. These have brought broad economic 
ramifications, this bill would as well. Now is Not the Time for Oregon to further hurt it's people by passing this bill!


